
The IUPAP renames its Young Scientist Prizes as Early Career Scientist Prizes. This change of 
name reflects that the prizes are not intended for “young” people in terms of chronological 
age but in terms of the stage of the career they are at. The IUPAP also approves that periods 
of career interruptions should be excluded when counting the years of research experience 
after the PhD to decide whether a person qualifies as an early career scientist or not.  
 


